From: Ben Cooper

Sent: Tuesday, 29 November 2016 2:36 PM
To: Chambers - Ross J

Cc: AMOD

Subject: AM2014/263

Dear Ms Richardson
We refer to the above matter and advise that we act for G8 Education.

We respectfully request that we be able to appear at hearing on 6 December 2016 by videolink from
Brisbane.

We also attach the affidavit of Ms Jessica Battersby, Human Resources Manager, which is made in
support of the submissions previously filed.

Sincerely

Ben Cooper

Ben Cooper
Associate Director



























